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NATIONAL
P.O. Box 574
Lebanon Springs, NY 12114

(518) 794-8181

February 16, 1984

My dear Virginia and Ajatananda,

Thank you for your lovely card and note.

Your project sounds very exciting and cer-
talinly answers a great need in our time.

I would be glad to figure on the advisory
board. Of course, with the understanding
that the time at my disposal is very limited.
But this venture is very much in harmony
wilith my own.

My love to you both.

United in His service,
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